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Please answer the below questions. 
Tear of this panel and return your 
answers to your VA health care 
provider. 

Your feedback is important to us 
and will help us improve the 
Transitions Nurse Program. 

Questions: 
1. What did you fnd most helpful
about the Transitions Nurse
Program?

2. What is one suggestion you would
make to improve the Transitions
Nurse Program?
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Did You Know? 
When you are discharged from the 
hospital setting, information needs 
to be passed on to your Primary care 
provider (PCP) at home. 

Living in rural areas sometimes 
makes it more difcult to coordinate 
follow up needs from your hospital 
admission. 

The Transitions Nurse can help 
you have a safer transition back 

into your home clinic. 

TNP Veteran Guide Trifold v01-1216.indd 2 

Your Transitions 
Nurse is here to 
assist you with the 
following: 
1. Helping you understand your
discharge information and medications.

2. Coordinating a follow up
appointment with your PCP after
discharge and sending information
about your hospital stay to PCP.

3. Calling you after you transition
home, for a follow up call.

Your Transitions Nurse contact 
number is: 

Your PCP contact number is: 


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